
CITY OF NEW PROVIDENCE
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

	 PROPOSED NO OVERNIGHT 
PARKING ON CERTAIN POR-
TIONS OF WEST MAIN STREET.
	 The City Council of the City of 
New Providence will hold a Public 
Hearing on December 12, 2022, at 
6:00 p.m. at the Township Fire Sta-
tion, W. Main St, New Providence, 
Iowa. At this time, any citizen of 
New Providence, Iowa or any oth-
er person having an interest in the 
proposed “NO OVERNIGHT PARK-
ING ON CERTAIN PORTIONS OF 

WEST MAIN STREET”, may ap-
pear and be heard for or against the 
adoption of the proposed change in 
CH66 (66.06) Ordinance. 
	 The city is proposing that no per-
son shall park a vehicle anywhere 
on West Main Street from its inter-
section with Quince Street thence 
running east to its intersection with 
North & South Main Street between 
the hours of 10:00 p.m. and 5:00 
a.m. If adopted, the proposed Or-
dinance will go into effect February 
2023.
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